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Dear Parents,  
 
Greetings from RIAH! 
 
 
On behalf of all the people you have helped, we would like to say thank you for the 
overwhelming contribution you have given to the Blood donation drive. 
Thank you for your profuse response to our call to donate blood. Your donations 
would mark a difference in someone's life. They are going to give many a reason to 
celebrate another birthday, another anniversary, another friend, another day full of 
life, another night under the stars, another revolution around our beautiful planet, 
another hug, another chance, and another precious opportunity! 
Your amazing generosity as a donor is truly appreciated. 
 
We offer you a heartfelt thankfulness for creating these moments of kindness during 
a time of need. We look forward to your support in all our future endeavors. On 
behalf of the Management, Faculty, and the entire RIAH family, please accept our 
deepest gratitude for making the Blood Donation Drive a huge success.  
Please keep giving-Every donation counts. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Best Regards 
 
Sonika Kochhar Girotra 
 
Principal



 
 

 
 

  


